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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter 
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Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for showing excellent curiosity.  Well done to the following children:

Year 1:
Jayden West 
Year 2:  Joshua White
Year 3: 
Joshua Wardle  
     Year 4: Jessie O’Connor   
Year 5:
Luke Bunn
Year 6:
Oliver Lowery
We also have a very special certificate this week for Penny in Year 3 for outstanding bravery!! We are all thinking about you and hope we to see you soon.
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 1 again for the best attendance of the week!!
You might be shocked to know that 56 of our pupils (that’s over a quarter) have already had days off school through illness or holiday since September.  If we want our children to have an outstanding education they need to have outstanding attendance. Anything below 92% is classed as a concern. 
And remember every minute lost at the start of the day builds up to lost learning time.  The bell is rung at 8.50am each day to allow us to get your children in and settled ready to learn by 9am.  
School Uniform Payments

If you have not paid for your child’s uniform yet please could you do so as a matter of urgency.  Any outstanding debts will be taken to Governors in the last week of this half term for their action.

Postcards home

Remember there will be a very special postal delivery for one boy or girl from each class this week for going over and above our expectations!  Keep an eye on your letterbox!

Sporting Success 

Well done to our boys football team who did extremely well in their matches this week winning 2-1 / 1-0 / and drawing 1-1

Second Home Childcare at Portobello 

Remember we have an after school club childcare facility on the premises now.  For more information ring Michelle on 07434439109. 

Secondary school application deadline 

Monday 30th October is the deadline for applying for a secondary school for Year 6 children.  Don’t miss out!

Family Learning – Keeping up with the Children in English for parents and carers of pupils in Year 1 and Year 2

If you would like a place on the friendly, non-formal course which advices you on how to help your children, please contact Mrs Huntley as soon as possible as places are limited. 
Dates for your diary
Fri 13th October – Carol’s coffee morning: Come along for a chat and make new friends 
Mon 16 – Weds 18Th October – Year 5 Bike-ability sessions 
2pm Wednesday 18th October - Reception and Key Stage 1 Harvest Sing-a-long: parents and carers welcome 
Fri 20th October – Break up for half term 
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